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On April 26, 2007, an interagency conference call with the representatives noted above was held to discuss the status of the proposal package for NSPS Subpart J and to obtain comments.  The following items were discussed.

Felix Mestey and Dave Pamplin, DOD, stated that they may send some comments regarding the potential impact of the proposed rule on small refiners and the resulting effect on DOD issuing small and disadvantaged business contracts. 
Mitch Baer, DOE, requested the Regulatory Impacts Analysis (RIA) and technical information used to support the proposal and requested that we add language clarifying the discussion of  new versus  modified and reconstructed sources in the preamble.
Keith Holman, SBA, discussed possible impact of the rule on small businesses.
Art Fraas, OMB, had comments and questions on the cost effectiveness decision criteria and proposed rule elements.  He requested that we co-propose no new NOx limits for modified and reconstructed catalytic crackers and requested clarification on the sulfur shedding plan.

